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Notices 
Sunday 21 April 

 

Worship 
All Saints 

 

Sunday 21 April 

10:30am  

Morning Worship  

led by Ian Sturt 

 

Sunday 28 April 

10:30am 
Morning Worship  

led by Revd Ian Griffiths 

 

Followed by  

Annual Church Meeting 

& Bring & Share Lunch 

Trinity 
 

Sunday 21 April 

10:30am  

Morning Worship  

led by Daphne Savage 

 

Sunday 28 April 

10:30am 
Morning Worship  

led by Elizabeth Bolton 
 

  

 
All Saints  

Methodist Church 
Appleford Drive 

Abingdon 
www.allsaintsabingdon.org.uk 

Registered Charity: 1148634 

 
Trinity Church 

Methodist & United Reformed 

Conduit Road, Abingdon  
www.trinityabingdon.org.uk  

Registered Charity: 1184115 
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CHURCH NEWS 

 
We give thanks for the life of 

Mrytle Hodgkins 

who died on Tuesday 16 April 

Details of her funeral, to be held at All Saints, to follow 

 

Contributions for the May edition of  Trinity Triangle  

requested by Friday 26 April please 

Please send contributions to  

BOTH Val Dalby (vadalby17@gmail.com)  

and Cynthia Bartlett (cynbartlett@yahoo.co.uk) 

The Appleyards will soon be disposing of a 3 piece lounge suite. If interested 

please contact: michaelappleyard3@gmail.com  or phone 01235416421 

Foodbank: The foodbank’s urgent needs at present are cooking oil, Angel 

Delight, jelly, toothbrushes, sanitary pads and cat food.  Very many thanks for 

your continued support, it is much appreciated. 

All Saints: 
Papers for the Annual Church Meeting are now available on line, or some hard 

copies available in Church. 

The Church Family Committee is organising a Bring and Share Lunch for 

Sunday 28th April, which will follow a short Annual Church Meeting after 

the morning service at All Saints.  Jacket potatoes and bread will be provided.  

Please sign up on the foyer sheet and offer either hot/cold savoury or sweet 

contributions. Thank you, Anne Matthews 

The Tubb House Group will meet at 7.30 pm at 36 The Warren on Monday 

April 22nd. We will be discussing chapters 5 and 6 of Leslie Newton's book 

"Revive us Again." 

The next Bold Walk will be on 24th April. It starts from The Flowing Well pub 

at Sunningwell. The distance is approximately 5 miles. Further details and the 

Flowing Well Menu are on All Saints Noticeboard.  Margaret Ellwood 

Many of us remember Pat Brightwell, a one time All Saints member, who 

moved into care near family in Kent. I had a message from Pat’s daughter-in-law 

this week with two photos of Pat enjoying her 92nd birthday party last Thursday, 

18th. Pat is quite well and asked that I would send her greetings to all her All 

Saints friends.  Jenny Pooley 

 



Trinity: 
Please hold Alison's daughter Hilary, and Lynnette, in your prayers as they 

journey through their grief and sadness.  

May Alison rest in peace and rise in God's glory. 

 

The Minutes of the Church Meeting on 24 March are now available on line or in 

hard copy. 

DIARY DATES 

Wednesdays in term time, Parkinson’s Exercise to Live Music: people with 

Parkinson’s are welcome to join our friendly group in Abingdon for gentle 

exercise with a trained physiotherapist and an experienced pianist. All Saints’ 

Church. Doors open 1:30pm,  

session starts 1:45pm, followed by drinks and a chat. If you are interested in 

taking part or would like to volunteer to help with refreshments or lifts, please 

contact Pat Bryden – 01235 524081 or pat@brydens.me.uk 

Fridays: Coffee and a chat, All Saints’ Church 10:30-12pm.  

Tuesday 23 April, In Conversation with William Horwood, Novelist: 12 noon 

to 13.00 at Wallingford Methodist Church. Free Admission. Author of Duncton 

Chronicles, Hydenworld, Skallagrigg, sequels to Wind in the Willows and The 

Boy with no Shoes. For further details email: revbrucet@yahoo.co.uk 

Tuesday 23 April Agnostics Anonymous: 6 - 7.30 pm at St Helen's Parish 

Centre John Kerr will give the introductory talk on ‘Miracles: 6 impossible 

things before breakfast?’ Keith Ward and John Barton will also be there to field 

questions and join the discussion. Everyone welcome. Free. For more 

information, please contact Jill Gant on 01235 528929 

Wednesday 24 April, Just Women: 7.30pm Perry Room, All Saints.  Chat 

evening – A Good Read.  What have you read recently that you have particularly 

enjoyed and would like to share with others?  All women welcome. 

Saturday 27 April 2.30 pm – 4.30 pm, St Michael’s Church, Park Road, will be 

hosting the first Cream Tea of the summer season. Join us for an afternoon of 

live music. Tea/coffee with scone/cake £5. Proceeds to church funds. All 

welcome. 

World Labyrinth Day, Saturday 4 May: St Michael’s Church will be open 

from 12.30 pm – 2.30 pm for people to walk and pray the Labyrinth. In particular 

we hope to have a good number of participants at 1pm to join in the worldwide 

‘Walk as One at 1’. This will be followed by prayers and a simple bread and 

cheese lunch. All are welcome. 

 
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Wednesday 15 May, Christians and Muslims in a fractured world: FoSH 

meeting at 7.30pm in St Nic’s church. It will be led by Dr Richard McCallum, 

Director of the Centre for Muslim-Christian Studies in Oxford. All are welcome, 

and we look forward to a stimulating evening addressing this very topical issue. 

DENOMINATIONAL NEWS 

The April edition of the URC Sharing the Vision is available from 

https://www.urcwessex.org.uk/sharing-the-vision-april-edition/ or in hard copy 

from the office. 

And Finally…. 

 

TrinityLearning Bereavement Bears, 

with thanks to the All Saints’ knitters 
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